
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2017 
 
Hartford Courant 
Classified Department – Legal 
VIA EMAIL: Publicnotices@courant.com 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please publish the following legal notice TWO TIMES upon receipt, once on Wednesday, May 
24, 2017 and again on Wednesday, May 31, 2017 in the Zone 5 section of your newspaper.   

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS  

TOWN OF BURLINGTON 
AQUIFER PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGULATION ADOPTION 
 
In accordance with provisions of the Connecticut General Statutes (CGS) Section 22A-354p, 
notice is hereby given that the Burlington Aquifer Protection Agency will hold a public hearing at 
7PM on Wednesday, June 14, 2017, in the Auditorium, Town of Burlington, 200 Spielman Hwy., 
Burlington, CT. 

 
The Agency will hear comments on its proposed Action to adopt the Town of Burlington Aquifer 
Protection Area Regulations. 
 
Copies of the proposed Regulations are available for the inspection on-line (www.burlingtonct.us) 
and at the Lane Use office, Town of Burlington, 200 Spielman Hwy., Burlington, CT. 
 
Arnie DePascale, Chairman 
Aquifer Protection Agency 
Dated this 1st Day of May 2017 
 

 
Please forward an affidavit of publication to the Inland Wetlands Watercourse Commission,  
ATTN: Lisa Ozaki, 200 Spielman Highway, Burlington, CT 06013. 
 
Cc: Town Clerk 
 Land Use Office 
 CT DEEP 
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